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March 22, 2023

Hon. MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA
Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Dear Sec. Loyzaga,
Greetings!

 
I write in behalf of Tanggol Kalikasan Inc. (TK) - a non-stock nonprofit non-government organization operating as a public interest environmental law office in the Philippines. It is a duly registered organization under the Securities and Exchange Commission since 2001, and used to be the legal arm of Haribon Foundation. 
 
Recently, TK was awarded a grant by United States Agency for International Development (USAID) through the Gerry Roxas Foundation. The project is called RESTORE WPS and it aims to build a national constituency for the protection of the West Philippine Sea. Enclosed in this letter is a briefer about the project. As an initial activity for the project, TK will facilitate the conduct of a national summit. The summit aims to develop among the participants’ a  consensus on the state of the environment in WPS and to develop a common vision and actions for the protection of the said area.  Please find as attached the concept note for your reference. 
 
As DENR has been our keen partner in many environment related endeavors, we would like to explore with you the possibility of a partnership, as one of the conveners, in the conduct of the said summit. We have made initial coordination with the Biodiversity Management Bureau and have received positive feedback from them. The other conveners for the summit are the Department of Interior and Local Government, Department of Agriculture through the Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources, Palawan Council for Sustainable Development and the seven state universities in the WPS area- from Batanes to Palawan. 
We would be glad to meet with you anytime at your convenience to further share with your information regarding our project as well as this summit. Ms. Jaemy Villanueva, one of our project officers, will coordinate with your Office with regard to this letter. Thank you very much and a positive action is fully appreciated.
Very truly yours,
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Atty. Ma. Ronely D. Bisquera-Sheen
Project Leader

RESTORE-WPS Project
Manila Office: Unit 1213 Corporate 145 Bldg., Mother Ignacia Avenue, Brgy. South Triangle, Quezon City 1103, Philippines ( Telefax No. (+632) 8 363 8341
Southern Luzon Office:  Villa Juliana Subd., Purok Agawin, Red-V, Brgy. Ibabang Dupay, Lucena City, Philippines ( Mobile Nos. 09615644583/09453370054  ( Email: info@tanggolkalikasan.org  ( Web: www.tanggolkalikasan.org 

